
 

WAPA Port of Sale and Marketplace Offices Closed for the Remainder of Today 

ST. THOMAS, U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS (April 10, 2025) – The Virgin Islands Water and Power 
Authority (“WAPA” or the “Authority”) informs the public that its business offices located at 
the Port of Sale Mall on St. Thomas and Marketplace on St. John will be closed for the 
remainder of the day due to an unexpected power outage. 

The Authority looks forward to reopening the business offices tomorrow, April 11, 2025, and 
continuing to serve our valued customers.  
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